
 

Dear Parents and Families, 

 

Welcome to the 2024-2025 school year! We are excited to embark on this new academic 

journey with you and your children. Our theme for this year is "Empowering the Learners of 

Tomorrow." This theme reflects our dedication to nurturing and developing the potential in 

every student. 

 

Our vision is clear: To empower ALL learners to be successful. We believe that every student 

has unique strengths and abilities, and it is our mission to help them realize their full 

potential. Our commitment is unwavering: We are dedicated to preparing ALL learners for 

success in life. This mission is rooted in our supportive school community that fosters 

positive relationships and maintains high expectations for growth. 

 

As we navigate this school year, we look forward to working closely with you to ensure the 

success of all our students. Your partnership and involvement are crucial to creating an 

environment where every child can thrive. 

 

Thank you for your continued support and dedication to our school community. Together, 

we can make this a fantastic and empowering year for all our learners. 

 

Warm regards, 

 

Principal Grayson 


